
 

 
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA IN STOCKHOLM 

 

NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF WALK-IN SERVICES 

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak, the Embassy extends the 

suspension of all walk-in services until further notice. The situation will be 

reviewed in line with the recommendations of the Governments of the 

Republic of Kenya and of the Kingdom of Sweden.  

Essential services that cannot be provided virtually will be provided strictly 

on appointment basis only. 

To book an appointment kindly use the contact details provided below:-  

General matters:  

Telephone: +46 8 21 83 00/04 

Email: info@kenyaembassy.se   

Consular matters:  

Email: consular@kenyaembassy.se   

Telephone: +46 8 21 83 00/04 

WhatsApp Line: +46 72 090 89 28  

 

 

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya 

Stockholm 

16th April, 2021 

mailto:info@kenyaembassy.se
mailto:consular@kenyaembassy.se

